
Dear Parents/Caregivers/Guardians 

 

With Grade 4-7 Genius Hours presentations taking place today, along with the sharing of 

cupcakes to celebrate the 30th anniversary of PEPPS existence, we reach the climactic 

end of Term Three. We are grateful for God's continued grace over our school and its 

various members through these challenging times.  

 

Our Foundation Phase reports have been issued. I wish to remind you that in the 

Intermediate Phase, we will only send a combined Term 3 and 4 Report in mid-November, 

just before the final examination period.  

 

It has been a quiet and uneventful term as a result of Covid interruptions to our extra-

curricular programme and at times, academic programme. We have managed to gain 

academic ground and continue to lay solid academic foundations that will enable the 

future success of our pupils. Our Genius Hour has revealed the multifaceted talent that 

roams our school grounds and I am tremendously proud of what our pupils can create 

when they are freed to explore their passions. I will share some highlights in the Welcome 

to Term Four letter.    

 

Extra Credit Activities will be uploaded to myHomework for Grade 4-7 pupils. We 

encourage pupils to keep their minds active and the Extra Credit activities allow for 

reading, sports, creativity, logic and other fun activities. These are voluntary but beneficial 

and worthwhile.     

 

I trust that you and your family will relish time together during this brief holiday period. 

Pupils will return to school on Monday, 11 October.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Amanda Korff 
Prep Head 
 


